Contractor Update Information Change

On April 17, 2023 the City of Fort Lauderdale City Hall was closed until further notice.

Please make sure when providing workman’s compensation or liability insurance the certificate
holder is as follows:

City of Fort Lauderdale
700 NW 19th Avenue
Fort Lauderdale FL 33311

Please inform your insurance provider(s) of this change.
Thank You,

The City of Fort Lauderdale
Development Services Department
700 NW 19th Ave.

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311



